
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
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Broadcast Date: January 28, 2019 Bulletin #: P-02-19 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Entities Prohibited from Contracting with Public Entities in California per the 
Iran Contracting Act, 2010 

This Broadcast Bulletin announces that the Department of General Services, Procurement 
Division, Office of Policies, Procedures, and Legislation has updated the “Entities 
Prohibited from Contracting with Public Entities in California per the Iran Contracting Act, 
2010” list.  

• Access the list here 

• https://www.dgs.ca.gov/PD/Resources/Page-Content/Procurement-Division-
Resources-List-Folder/List-of-Ineligible-Businesses 

Click on the “Iran Contracting Act” tab of the Procurement Division’s Resources webpage.  

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 
 

Office of Policies, Procedures, and Legislation 
PPO@dgs.ca.gov 
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